
      MIDDLETON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
 
 
Ms Louise Caplen 
BDO Stoy Hayward LLP 
Arcadia House 
Maritime Walk 
Ocean Village 
Southampton 
SO14 3TL 

 
 

13th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Ms Caplen, 

 
MIDDLETON PARISH COUNCIL (MARKET HARBOROUGH) 

 
I enclose our Annual Return for 2014/15.  

 
This year’s ‘other receipts’ were  lower as they did not include £3,642 VAT and £550 
sponsorship for a bench as they did last year but included £1133.67 in interest (2 years 
interest) and £1,600 grant from Corby Borough Council contribution to maintain the 
new pocket park.  
 
‘Other Payments’ were more this year as they included £1,347 paid to Corby Borough 
Council for a planning application fee for the new Village Hall.  
 
£59,983 of the balance has been saved by the Parish Council and is allocated to the 
Village Hall Fund. 
 
 
I hope this is sufficient to conclude our audit and look forward to hearing from you 
shortly. 

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Justina Medwell 
Parish Clerk 

 
 
 
 

 
Clerk   Mrs J Medwell , 3 Main Street, Middleton,  Market Harborough    LE16 8YU       Tel 01536 771234 
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